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Cc:  
 
I would like to add my name to the countless of those who are objecting to the ludicrous plans to introduce the 
above scheme.  
Apart from the fact that it would be extremely unwise to continue with a means to supply electricity via Europe - 
especially from France, whose government is a real potential threat to the regularity of supply, having already 
threatened such in recent fishing rights disputes - there are more obvious and certain dangers to  Portsmouth and 
its environmental safety and destruction of wildlife habitat and knock-on effects to the functioning of an already 
overcrowded Island city. 
Added to these sound objections are the questions regarding governmental and ministerial sleaze in connection 
with the corruption revelations broadcast by the BBC. 
I trust these objections will be duly noted and the plans by Aquind rejected by this office. 
 
Paul J Ellis 




